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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
From: Bill Leonard, CCC representative 
 
Subject:    Revisions to Numeric Designation of a Musical Work (6.16) 
 
CCC thanks the Music Working Group for this proposal.  CCC’s response is informed by the 
representative of the Canadian Association of Music Libraries (CAML) who is also a member of the 
Music Working Group.  CCC supports the changes in this well-considered proposal. 
 
 
 


